Wellings Planning Consultants Inc.

Land Use Planners

July 20, 2022
Submitted Digitally

Mr. Steve Ganesh, MCIP, RPP

Manager, Development Services

Planning, Building, and Economic Development
City of Brampton

2 Wellington Street West

Brampton, ON

L6Y 4R2

Dear Mr. Ganesh:

Re: Request for Deferral
July 25, 2022 Planning & Development Committee
Item 7.12 - Staff Report Planning, Bld & Ec Dev-2022-732
Schlegel Villages Inc.
The Village of Sandalwood Park
425 Great Lakes Drive
Our File No.: 2017/18
City File No.: 0ZS-2020-0009

As a follow-up to our recent discussion, on behalf of Schlegel Villages we are
requesting a deferral of the above-noted Staff Report included on the forthcoming July
25, 2022 Planning & Development Committee meeting agenda. The reason for the
deferral request is to allow for further community engagement with our neighbours this
fall following the summer holidays. Despite the extensive public consultation to date, we
understand that several residents have remaining concerns with the proposal. Once we
have completed our further consultation, we will request that the Staff Report be listed
on a subsequent Planning & Development Committee agenda.

We appreciate consideration of the deferral request and apologize for any
inconvenience.

Yours truly,
WELLINGS PLANNING CONSULTANTS INC.

Glenn J. Wellings, MCIP, RPP

c. Dana Jenkins — Development Planner — City of Brampton
Brad Schlegel — Schlegel Villages Inc.
Robert Anderson — Anderson Wellsman Architects Inc.

513 Locust Street, Unit B - Burlington, ON L7S 1V3
7905 681 1769 www.wellingsplanning.ca



